13 SEPTEMBER 2024

Favona School News

Rarangatia te malawanga mo nga kilo + Weave logether learning for e futwre

Tena koutou, Malo ni, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi
atu, Kia orana, Namaste, Bula Vinaka and warm greetings...

As the long, wet winter shifts into spring, and Daylight Saving is just around
the corner, on 29 September, there are many Favona School happenings to
share as we prepare for the end of Term 3.

In staff news, sadly, we will be farewelling our caretaker, Darren Mamea, next
week. | would like to acknowledge the contribution he has made to our school
during his time with us. We also farewell and send our love and prayers with
Rosaline Hagai, our Room 11 Learning Support person, who is beginning her
maternity leave and preparing to welcome their new baby. We welcome
Lumina Paulo and Malia Roache into our Favona staff whanau, who are
joining our learning support team.

We also warmly welcome Ashritha Bagadam, who is joining us as teacher of
our new Year 1 class, in Room 15.

Nga mihi nui
Diane Wiechern

Thank you to Bike On NZ
Charitable Trust! We've
received free 14 bike
helmets and a mobile air
compressor to pump

our bike tyres. Our
students are having such a
great time with the bikes,
and your kind support
means a lot!

We currently have a gate
and concrete path being
installed on the field,
opening onto Clare Place.
This gate was in the
original school plans, and
the footpath is already in
place for this, making the
journey to school safer and
quicker for our students
who live on the Robertson
Road/Walmsley Road/ Te
Motu Way side of the
school.

Our Room 6 to 10
classroom spaces are now
ready for their classes to
return to, after the building
project, and we look
forward to moving back in
there over in the next
couple of weeks. Room 21
will move to Room 9,
Room 23 into Room 10,
and Room 24 into Room 7.
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GIVE SOFTBALL

...........

The Oke Charity supported your
school by getting your school garden
up and running. We need your help to

get more school gardens built. We're

not asking for money, we just need g
your help with our One Good Kiwi
campaign and all you have to do is
scan the QR code and throw your
tokens over to the Oke Charity!
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B SUSTAINABLE
SCHOOLS

More exciting news... Sustainable Schools has let us #
know that Favona School has won a brand new
greenhouse. Thank you to Sustainable Schools,
and to the charity who donated this great prize!




